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Expectations for 2017 unchanged. 

 

In announcement no. 4 from 3 March 2017 the company announced an expectation for EBIT of 

DKK 5 million for 2017. The Annual Report for 2016, expressed an expectation for EBITDA of 

DKK 5 million for the company in 2017. There will in 2017 be no significant difference in the 

two performance parameters why management's expectations with respect to the 

communication of 3 March 2017 remain unchanged. 

 
 
Contact 

Inquiries concerning this announcement can be made on telephone no. +45 41 95 38 29. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Copenhagen 31.03.2017 

 

 


